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A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 

“Spring is an exciting time in the Town of Pike Road, and it is incredible to see all the great events and activities happening in our 
community, from our local churches to civic organizations like the Pike Road Lions Club and the Kiwanis Club. Thank you for all you 
do to invest in our community.  

The spirit of service and of hometown pride is contagious, and we invite you to catch on! This month, we’re participating in the 
annual Alabama People Against a Littered State annual Spring Cleanup, and we ask for your help. The Spring Cleanup is all about 
investing in the natural beauty of our special hometown, keeping the Town of Pike Road clean, and keeping our environment 
healthy. We encourage you to gather a group of friends, coworkers, neighbors, etc., and choose a location that you think needs a 
little extra attention, whether it’s your neighborhood, around your business, or a place you see on your daily drive. We will provide 
all the supplies you need to help pick up litter, and together we can clean up all of Pike Road! To get involved, give us a call at 
272.9883, visit www.pikeroad.us, or just stop by Town Hall or Founders Station next week. We look forward to connecting with you! 

For more information and local events, connect with us online. Just search @townofpikeroad on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter, 
and follow along as we continue to grow together.  

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.  

Thank you and God Bless.” 
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